
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 29/09/25 

 

We have been mark making in porridge oats; making squig-
gles, lines and circles. We have been roleplaying a bakers 
shop, the children made cups of tea, cakes and biscuits. 
We learnt about ingrediency and rolled played shopping. 
We have made beautiful autumn art for the Harvest fes-
tival this weekend and have hung seasonal art up in our 
playground.   
 

Book of the week– Farmer Duck 
Word of the week— around 
Rhyme of the week– Wind the bobbin up 

Squiggle 3– the circles (I’m spinning around)  

Math's 

We have comparing big and 
small items, we have been 
making big and small move-
ments. In our enhanced pro-
vision we have had groups of 
items to sort into big and 
small.   

Literacy 

We have been reading 
Farmer Duck this week. 
We played with pup-
pets and discussed the 
animals all working to-
gether in the story.   

Next Week 

We will going on a trip to the local bakers shop this week to buy some 
gingerbread men. We will be learning about road safety before we leave 
and we will be learning that our town we are in is called ‘Malpas’. We will 
be inspired by our book to create our own mark making.  
 
 
Book of the week– Beautiful Oops! & Incredible You  
Word of the week—  
Rhyme of the week– Incy Wincy Spider  

 


